Kids Kabin September 2023 booking information.

05/07/2023

Dear Parents and carers,

As we are coming up to the end of another academic year at Kids Kabin, we would like to
make sure everyone has the days they need at breakfast and after-school club from
September 2023..

We are currently experiencing high numbers, and can appreciate that circumstances
change. If you know you need to make changes to your current days please could you let us
know as soon as possible.

If you are unsure what days you will need we recommend you request the days you think
you might need this can be adapted accordingly nearer the time to save any disappointment
in the future.

Current parents/carers of Kids Kabin do not need to contact us if they are not making any
changes, current booked places will continue as normal. Please ensure that invoices are
paid up to the summer term, the system we use will automatically refund any strike days
onto the following term. In addition, if you have made any changes in your contact details
especially phone numbers and emergency contact details - please let us know as soon as
possible.

On behalf of all the staff at Kids Kabin, we would like to say a big thank you for your
continued support. We hope you have a fantastic summer break and look forward to seeing
you all back in September and welcome new families into the setting next term.

Good luck to all our Year 6’s who are moving on to their secondary schools, we know you
will have a fantastic time!

Kind regards

The Kids Kabin team.



